

STATE OF IOWA

Governor Terry E. Branstad Lt. Governor Kim Reynolds BOARD OF NURSING Kathleen R. Weinberg, MSN, RN Executive Director

October 21, 2016

Kathy Dolter, Ph.D., RN
Dean of Nursing
Kirkwood Community College
6301 Kirkwood Blvd. S.W.
2172 Linn Hall
Cedar Rapids, IA 52404

Dear Dr. Dolter,

At the October 5, 2016 board meeting, the Iowa Board of Nursing accepted the Nursing Education Program Report and granted full approval for the Practical Nursing and Associate Degree in Nursing programs for a period of six years to Kirkwood Community College.

The Board appreciates your participation in the nursing education process. If you have any questions or comments please contact me at 515-281-4828.

Sincerely,

Jimmy A. Reyes, DNP, AGNP, RN

Associate Director of Practice and Education

Jimmy A. Reyes